
Application deadline is February 15, 2017  

FLORIDA TROPICAL WEAVERS GUILD TUITION SCHOLARSHIP 
APPLICATION   $700.00 

Name of school or group presenting the workshop:  

Class or Workshop:  

Brief Description:  

Total amount requested:  

In return for receiving the Scholarship funds, I understand that I am 
required to do the following:  

1. I will submit an informative article for the newsletter about the class 
attended before the next FTWG conference. (Mail to Scholarship Chair) 
2 At the next FTWG Conference I will display the skills acquired at the 
class, including samples and information on the class attended.  

Personal: Do not identify yourself, but briefly give us (the Board) 
information that will help us choose the best candidate. On a separate 
sheet, please provide the following: 1. Education and/or experience in 
your field of fiber arts (weaving, spinning, basketry, etc.). 2. Education 
and/or experience in leading groups, teaching classes, making 
presentations, etc. 3. The Board is not doing personal interviews, so 
please tell us (200 words or less) anything about yourself you think 
might be relevant to our decision. For example, you may include 
awards won, participation on the Board of local guilds, community 
volunteerism promoting fiber arts, etc.; or you may choose to state 
your case, as you would if you were able to speak before the Board, 
explaining why you desire the workshop/class you have chosen.  

Send both completed forms to:  

Lois Ann Mittleman, 1634 Ficus Point Drive, Melbourne, FL 32940   

OR email to: lois.mittleman@gmail.com 

Questions should be addressed to the Scholarship Chair or your FTWG 
District Representative.


